
 

 

As you know, Lent started last week, as part of the preparation for Easter we would like to encourage the children to take part in the 40 Lentern Challenges: 

Things to do and say to help those around us at this special time. By helping others, we are following the example Jesus set us all. 

May this time be thoughtful and mindful of all. 


